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Manchester Kiwanis Club Seeks Next Project for Community Investment 

MANCHESTER, NH - In its continuing effort to invest in local improvements, the Manchester Kiwanis 

Club seeks to collaborate with a local non-profit agency through its Major Emphasis Project. 

The goal of the Manchester Kiwanis Club is to invest up to $50,000 over a period of three years in a local 
project that makes a significant and positive impact in the lives of disadvantaged children in the 

Manchester community. 

The last Major Emphasis Project funded the renovation of dilapidated outdoor basketball courts 

throughout the city of Manchester.  Past projects include funding for Girl’s Inc. of Manchester for its 

dinner facility and program, the Police Athletic League of Manchester; a state-of-the-art dental van for 

the Manchester Public Health Department; a new playground at the VNA Child Care Center, and major 

building renovations for both Webster House and Child Health Services. 

The Kiwanis Club of Manchester, through guidance and example, works to develop future generations of 

leaders. Every day Kiwanians are revitalizing neighborhoods, organizing youth-sports programs, 

supporting literacy, and performing countless projects to help children and communities.  

To apply, please visit www.kiwanismanchesternh.org    The application is located in the “Grant 

Application” section.  Applications must be postmarked by November 15, 2024.

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one 

community at a time. 


